
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
1/5/2025 

Dear Parent, 

NEWINGTON YEAR 11 DESIGN AND TECHNOLOGY VISIT TO ELC 
 
Our students in Year 11 Design and Technology at Newington are starting a project where they are to design and 
make a product for children between 3 and 5. To enrich this experience and make it a real-world project it is 
proposed for the eighteen Year 11 students to visit the ELC on three occasions for 30-minute sessions in the next 
four months. The goal for the first visit would be for the students to observe and interact with the children and 
their Early Childhood Teachers to gain valuable insights in order to inspire their future designs. The next visit 
would be to test their early design prototypes and obtain feedback from the children on these prototypes. Finally, 
the last visit would be to test the students’ final products and see how the children interact with their designs in 
order to evaluate the success of each product.  
 
As a part of the students’ data collection to include in their design folios, they would take photos of the children 
playing. By completing and returning the permission slip you would be consenting to photos being taken of your 
child for solely educational purposes to be placed in student folio work as a record of design folios. If you have any 
questions regarding the proposed visits, please contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Alexander McGlade 
Design and Technology Teacher - Newington College 
amcgladen@newington.nsw.edu.au 
 

Newington Design and Technology Preliminary Course 

 
Please return to the ELC by 8/5/2025 

 
Permission Slip 

 
I ………………………......………. (Parent/Guardian name) give permission for my child ……………………………..to be 
photographed for educational purposes. 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature_______________________  Date _______/______/_______ 
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